
From: Seth Crawford <Seth.Crawford@crookcountyor.gov> 

Date: Thu, Jun 19, 2025 at 2:17 PM 

Subject: Please share this 

To: gr8cr8@gmail.com <gr8cr8@gmail.com> 

 

Please share this email with your email list. Happy to answer any questions you have 541-

447-6672  

 

Seth  

 
There have been a lot of questions lately about power lines and Powell Butte. 

 

Crook County has written a letter and stated in a public meeting that we are not in favor of any of the 

currently proposed routes. 

 

Here is a statement directly from PacifiCorp. As you can see, they have not made a decision — but 

please, don’t just take my word for it. 

 

Below is a number you can call to contact PacifiCorp specifically about the Blueprint Project. 

 

I urge you: if you have questions, contact the company directly and ask them. I always find it’s best 

to get information straight from the horse’s mouth. 

 

“PacifiCorp has not made any decisions on route selection for Project Blueprint. The project team is 

continuing to evaluate public feedback. PacifiCorp is planning to conduct additional public meetings 

next year. In the meantime, please feel free to submit additional comments to PacifiCorp: (503) 892-

6727 

Visit our webpage for updated information: https://www.pacificorp.com/transmission/transmission-

projects/blueprint-south.html” 

 

This does not mean we’re in the clear. It is imperative that we, as a county and you, as citizens 

continue to push back against transmission lines in Powell Butte. In addition to asking questions, 

please share your input with PacifiCorp. They need to hear your concerns. 

 

As always, feel free to give me a call on my cell with any questions or concerns: 541-447-6672. 

 

Seth Crawford Crook County Commissioner 
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